30 th May 1964

Rev. Michael Bruce,

St. Mark's Viecarage,

13 North Audley Street
Vi1

Dear Rev, Bruce,

Thank you very much for your letter and for your information. I do sincerely hope that
your hard work of getting the essays will soon be finished.

As to your request I would like to add the following details : I graduated as a chemical
engineer from the University of Lisbon in 1953, worked for some time in the National

Atomic Energy Comission and for six years I was the head of the Documentation Center of a
large industrial compound in this country. I am net working professionally now. I have been
for four years the Natinal President of the University branch of Catholic Action for women
students and I served four years in the Directing Committee of Pax Homana (international
movement of catholic students) two of which as International President. It might be interes-
ting for you to know that L mas the first woman enginser to work at that industrial concern
and that I was until now the only woman to be President of Pax Romana...

rhenbjectofmninthamdomwrldhasboenmofquin concerns in the last years
and I have written several articles on it. The present essay is therefore the result of perso-
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You may bandle this information, of which certainly not all is of importance for your purpose
at your diseretion,

Imldlikeverywchtohaveaseodmberofnprintu.Ga.nymploaactolluthewnditims
to have them ?

Immtqniteanrewhatherlhaumtimdhmermtthtlvmldlihvmmchhaee
the proofs.

Yours sincerely in Christ




